
Saughall All Saints C of E Primary School 
Saughall Chester CH1 6EP 

Tel: 01244 455466 

  NEWSLETTER 23rd NOVEMBER 2023 

More overleaf 

Friday 24th November - Non Uniform Day for Hamper items  (see below) 
Monday 27th November - Last week of After School Clubs 
Tuesday 28th November - Flu vaccination— (See overleaf) 
Thursday 30th November - Christmas Fair in the School Hall - 4.30-6.30pm 
Monday 4th December - Reception Production - 9.30am  
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 9.30am   
Wednesday 6th December - Year 1 & Year 2 Production - 5.30pm   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 9.30am   
Thursday 7th December - Year 3 & Year 4 Production - 5.30pm  
Monday 11th December - Christmas Party Lunch - see below 
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Service - 9.30am  
Tuesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch - see overleaf 
Tuesday 12th December - Year 5 & Year 6 Production - 5.30pm  
Wednesday 13th December - Pantomime - Jack and the Beanstalk - Pavilion Theatre 
Friday 15th December - School closes for end of term break at 3.15pm 
Tuesday 2nd January is a Staff Inset Day  
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 - School re-opens for the Spring Term 

Non-Uniform Day Friday 24th November 
We are asking for bottles of alcohol/biscuits/chocolates/gift sets for our non-uniform day on Friday 24th 
November.  We hope to make up some fabulous hampers with the donations.  The funds raised will go        
towards new resources for the school. Tickets will be sold at the beginning of December.  
 
Children can wear their favourite Christmas jumpers /tops or any festive colours. 
 
 

Christmas Party Lunch 
 

On Monday 11th December we are offering all our pupils a party lunch instead of the usual school dinner 
menu that day. 
 
The menu is as follows:  
                                Sandwich choice - Ham, Cheese, Tuna Mayo or Egg Mayo 
 
                                Served with -  Pizza slice or Vegan Sausage Roll, Crisps, Cucumber and carrot sticks  
 
                                Followed by - Chocolate and Vanilla Ice Cream, Festive Biscuit, Yoghurt or Fresh fruit 
 
                                                                       Selection of drinks 
 
If your child would like to join us that day the cost is £2.50 for those who pay for their school lunches. 
 
To give Mrs Craven an indication of numbers for that day can we ask that you let us know your choices (via 
the online survey) by Monday 4th December please. 
 



Reminders 
Now the weather is becoming unsettled children can bring in plain/dark coloured joggers for outdoor PE. 
Please can you send them in with their PE Kits. 
 
Please be respectful of our neighbours when parking near the school to pick up or drop off children. 
 
Please can all child absences and lates be reported on the telephone absence line in the morning (please leave 
a message), as emails are not always monitored first thing.  Thank you. 

Christmas Lunch Menu 
 
On Tuesday 12th December we are offering all our pupils a Christmas lunch instead 
of the usual school dinner menu for that day. 
 
The menu is as follows: 

 
 

Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet 
 

Served with:  
 

Chipolata sausage and Sage and onion stuffing 
Roast and Mashed potatoes, Peas, Carrots, Gravy and Cranberry sauce 

 
Followed by - Christmas Pudding and custard, Jelly, Cream and Christmas Sprinkles, Christmas Tree Biscuits 

or Fruit 
 

Selection of drinks 
 

 
If your child would like to join us that day the cost is £2.50 for those who normally do not have school 
lunches. 

Pantomime Visit 
The children are due to visit the Pavillion Theatre, New Brighton on Wednesday 13th December for the 
Christmas Pantomime ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. 
 
Please can we ask that all children be in school for registration promptly at 8.30am.  Thank you. 

Christmas Post Box 
 

Our Christmas post box will be in operation from Monday 4th December at the front of school for the    
children to post their Christmas cards to their friends if they so wish. 
 
Please ensure names are clearly written on the envelopes along with the class name.    

Flu Vaccinations 
The NHS immunisation team will be visiting school on Tuesday 28th November to deliver the childhood 
flu programme. 
 
The Nasal Flu Vaccine has proven to be highly effective in reducing the number of respiratory related 
GP and hospital visits in school aged children and is offered to all pupils from Reception - Year 6. 
 
This is a paperless exercise again this year and you will receive details of how to complete a consent 
form via the NHS website today.  You should complete one for each child.   
 
Consent forms must be submitted at least 2 days before the session to be triaged by a nurse.  


